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15th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
RE: Year 11 SLT Student Progress Review Meetings  
 
At The Hart School, we aim to ensure that every student achieves their full potential, both 
academically and personally, during their time with us. We are committed to supporting your 
child in every way possible as they embark on their final year of high school and the crucial 
build up to qualifications and next steps. 
 
As part of our commitment to ensuring all students are clear about their potential and strive to 
achieve this, we invite all parents/carers to attend a Progress Review Meeting with a member 
of our school leadership team. This is a great opportunity to ensure we are all clear about 
exactly what current performance looks like from a progress perspective. We will have a 
different style report which focuses on progress of students per subject compared to national 
performance of students with the same starting ability. 
 
The meetings will be conducted in a drop-in style – simply arrive and sign-in and take the next 
available slot with any member of the leadership team. They will be available Tuesday 19th 
September 3:30pm – 5pm and Wednesday 20th September 3:30pm – 6pm. Refreshments will 
be available as will revision material for review and to purchase (card payments only). 
 
Students who attended the progress discussions with parents/carers last year made 
significant progress in key subjects during Y11. They valued the clarity of where there was 
underperformance or untapped potential and gained real focus in moving forward with their 
studies. 
 
 

To allow us to best prepare for this important evening next week, please complete this MS 

form Y11 Progress Review Meetings to indicate your attendance and likely time slot. It would 

be fantastic to see every single Y11 student with a parent/carer at these meetings. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr N Donlan 

Director of Achievement 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/sA32VBVnEi

